

December 20, 2022

Dear Residents, Family and Friends of RoseWood Village Greenbrier;

I hope that each of you is enjoying the holiday season! I wanted to send this letter to notify everyone that we did re-test all residents on Sunday, and only had one additional positive resident on Innovations, and the family of this resident has been informed. Most of the Innovations residents who were positive are now out of quarantine, as well. Today, we again retested all residents, and we had NO new positive residents in Assisted Living or in Innovations. All activities and group dining have resumed, we just need the residents who are still in quarantine to remain in their apartments. We do ask that visitors continue to wear masks and please refrain from visiting if you have any symptoms or are exposed to anyone who is positive or has symptoms. This diligence will make a difference as to what our residents are exposed to. We are so thankful for the efforts of our team toward ending this outbreak.

We will re-test Innovations residents on Thursday afternoon, and will re-test all residents on Tuesday, December 27th, per guidance from the Health Department. I will be sure and notify you of any changes.

We do have some festive and fun activities planned for the rest of this week for our residents, and our Dining Team has a special luncheon meal planned for Christmas Day.

Please give our front desk a call at 434-975-5079 and let us know if you plan to take a resident out of the community for Christmas, and the expected timeframe of the resident being absent. This will help us to prepare the resident, if needed, and if medications are needed to go with the resident this will give us time to prepare for this. If a resident is going out for the holidays, we still encourage caution and social distancing as much as possible not only to protect from COVID but also from colds and flu. Please feel free to reach out to me, or to our Director of Health and Wellness, Kristina Wysong, with any questions or concerns.

I wish you all a safe and festive week.

Sincerely,

Judi Cleary
Executive Director
ed.gbd@rosewoodvillage.com